For Immediate Release

Les Petits Amis Early Learning Center
Chosen to Participate in the Let's Be
Healthy Grant Opportunity

Empowering children with nutrition education and community engagement in farm-to-table
practices

Baton Rouge, Louisiana — Les Petits Amis Early Learning Center is excited to announce its
participation in the Let's Be Healthy Grant, a remarkable opportunity aimed at promoting
healthier eating habits and nutrition education for young children. This initiative integrates
farm-to-table practices and community engagement to create a nurturing environment that
supports children's development and well-being.

"We are thrilled to support you in creating a healthier environment through the implementation
of Farm to ECE and CACFP," said Taylor Bonds, MS, CHES®. "This initiative aims to enrich
your children's nutrition education and encourage healthier eating habits by integrating
locally sourced foods into meal programs and daily activities."

Benefits of the Let's Be Healthy Grant Program:
e Resources and training to empower educators and families
e Community engagement opportunities
* Workshops and activities focused on gardening, cooking, and nutrition education
® Collaboration with local farmers and nutritionists
* Firsthand experiences with farm-to-table practices

In addition to the grant opportunity, Les Petits Amis Early Learning Center will be parti Go
NAPSACC

Stay tuned for more information on upcoming events.

Participation in the Let's Be Healthy Grant Program is part of Les Petits Amis' ongoing
commitment to enriching child development and community wellness.

Robin Blanchard, Owner/Director
www.lespetitsamis.net

director@lespetitsamis.net



(985) 369-7322

Happy children eating healthy food



Children enjoying nutritious meals






Kids learning about healthy eating



